Sent: 15 May 2019 18:38
To: Diver, John
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/1146/P

Dear Mr. Diver,

Thank you very much for contacting Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum about this planning
application.

We are delighted that the proposal is for a brick wall, that will not entail the loss of any trees or shrubs, as
the boundary treatment with Platt's Lane. If appropriate, I wonder if the new wall could present an
opportunity to incorporate a bird and / or bat brick?

Kind regards,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum

http:/fwww.redfrogforum.org

REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

On Tue, 14 May 2019 at 13:19, Diver, Jo
Please find attached Consultee letter for s
Y501949
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